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TO SEND US YOUR CURRENT MALPRACTICE! 

California Dental requires that ALL contracted 
providers have a copy of their CURRENT 

malpractice insurance on file with the Plan. If 
your insurance has recently been renewed, 

please fax your current policy information to :  
Provider Services at: 949-309-2674 

 


